
 

22nd August 2019 
 
Kia Ora Parents, Caregivers & Students 
 
We are already half way through 
term 3 and heading towards Spring.   
With the changeable weather it is        
important that uniforms are named, 
so if left lying around the school they 
can be returned to the rightful owner.  
There are a lot of muddy patches in 
the school playground at the moment 
and students have slipped over into them and 
needed a change of clothes.  If possible please 
keep a spare change of uniform/clothes in your 
child’s bag as we only have a limited supply of 
spare uniform at school.  Thank you. 
OHINEMURI CROSS COUNTRY RESULTS 
Thankfully the rain held off a little last Friday 
and allowed the Ohinemuri Cross Country to 
go ahead.  All students were exceptionally well 
behaved and did great running.  Well done to  
them all and to the students who made it 
through to the Thames Valley Cross Country 
which is being held in Ngatea on the 4th      
September, as follows:  
  
 Sasha—Rm 6 
 Georgia—Rm 6 
 Arabella—Rm 6 
 Dante—Rm 7 
 Isaac—Rm 7 
 Max—Rm 7 
 Jaydan—Rm 5 
 Tayla B—Rm 5 

TOTARA SPRINGS SPORTS CAMP 
Fees for Totara Springs are now due.  The fee 
is $185.00 per student.  Please pay at the 
office. 
Good luck to all of our senior students who are 
attending Totara Springs next week.  It will be 
a busy, eventful week for you all.  We will be 
posting regular updates on our facebook and 
school stream app as they are 
made available. 

Give it your best Miller 
Ave!! 

 
YEAR 6 TREEPLANTING TOMORROW 
Tomorrow our Year 6 students 
will be planting trees on the rail 
trail.  Can they please bring 
gumboots and gardening gloves 
to school if they have them. 
 
SCHOOL SPORT TOPS/UNIFORM 
Can you please check at home for any of our 
Miller Ave School sport tops or sports uniform 
as we appear to be missing quite a few. If you 
find any can you please return them to school. 
Thank you . 

 

Coming Events 

 
AUGUST (Here-turi-koka) 

22nd  Year 6—Tree Planting 
26th-30th Totara Springs Sports Camp 
30th  Daffodil Day 

 
 
 

SEPTEMBER (Hepetema) 
4th  Thames Valley Cross Country 
11th  Board of Trustees Meetings 6.00pm 
12th  Tree Planting 
27th  Last Day of Term 3 

   

Kei te pai ahau 
means 

I’m good 
 



 

Positive Playground Caught Being Good 

Michaela—Room 9 
Makayla—Room 9 

Alexis—Room 9 

Keanu—Room 6 
Cathrine—Room 4 

 

 
 

Egg Cartons 
Looking for both sizes—half and full dozen cartons. 

              Thank you! 
SCIENCE ROADSHOW AT TE AROHA COLLEGE 
Last Tuesday all of our years 6, 7 and 8 students attended the Science Roadshow at Te Aroha College. 
Students had the opportunity to explore various science and technology concepts by touch and feel. 
Everyone had a fun learning day.                                                                                                                                

SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB ORDERS 
If you wish to order any books from the latest scholastic catalogue please have your orders in by    
Friday 30th August.  You can order online at scholastic.co.nz/loop or alternatively please bring cash 
or cheque into the school office with your order. 
KIDS CAN ‘CRAZY DAY’ FUNDRAISER 
Thanks to everyone who supported our Kids Can ‘Crazy Day’ on the 8th August.  We raised $133.00 
for Kids Can.   

 

 

 

 

Big “A” Class Attendance Award– Room 6 



 
PUBLIC NOTICES 

 
        KAUAERANGA VALLEY CHRISTIAN CAMP 

 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 Phone: 07 862 8602 

 Absentee Messages: 027 9523203 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Address:  30 Miller Avenue, Paeroa 3600 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put in payment details) Westpac, Paeroa 

 

Tips From Netsafe 
Netsafe have recently launched a great 
new resource for parents and whānau, 
the ‘Online Safety Parent Toolkit’. This 
interactive PDF offers parents and 
whānau practical tips and tools to help 
them talk to their children about online 
safety. It includes: 
  

         quickstarter tips for parents, 
whānau and young people 

         information to enhance digital 
parenting knowledge 

         details about the online risks and 
challenges their children may face 

         advice about how they can help 
their children. 

  
https://www.netsafe.org.nz/wp-content/

uploads/2019/07/Online-Safety-Parent-Toolkit-
R2.pdf 

Paeroa Lunchtime Event  
Club Meeting 

 
We are canvassing the idea of 
lunchtime concerts on a monthly   
basis in Paeroa.   
A public meeting is being held on 
27th August, 7.30pm 
Venue: Paeroa Community Scout and 
Guide Hall 
 
Anyone wanting more info or give us a 
comment, please ring: Joe de Jong at     
862-7317 or email me at 
jsdejong2@gmail.com 
 

 

https://www.netsafe.org.nz/wp-content/uploads/2019/07/Online-Safety-Parent-Toolkit-R2.pdf
https://www.netsafe.org.nz/wp-content/uploads/2019/07/Online-Safety-Parent-Toolkit-R2.pdf
https://www.netsafe.org.nz/wp-content/uploads/2019/07/Online-Safety-Parent-Toolkit-R2.pdf
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Servicing Paeroa for over 
35 years   

 
 

33 Puke Rd 
Paeroa 3600 
Phone: 862 7413 
 
Email: office@dreadonplumbing.co.nz 

 

 
  

 

Veterinary Hospital & Pet Supplies 
Farm, Lifestyle & Equine Services & Supplies 

 
07 862 7295 

paeroa@fvs.co.nz 
 

3 Puke Road 
Paeroa 3600 

Phone:  02108088043 


